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I oppose this proposal. Portlanders already pay some of the highest taxes in the 

nation. Adding additional taxes is dangerous. It will result in people being unable to 

pay, forced to leave their homes, & increase homeless. It will increase rents as 

landlords push the tax burden onto their renters.   

 

Property taxes should be managed at the local level by people that understand their 

region’s needs and not by Salem. The needs of large cities are very different than 

rural Oregon.  


